

## January 27, 2016

## Call for Nominations for the Lower Lakes Female Hockey League Board of Directors

The LLFHL Annual General Meeting will be held on Saturday, May 14, 2016. Per the LLFHL Constitution (Article V, Section 10 (b)), during this meeting elections will be held for the following positions on the Board:

- 1. First Vice President
- 2. Secretary
- 3. Board Member at Large (1 position)

Per the LLFHL Bylaws (Article 1 (1)), anyone seeking election for either First Vice President or Secretary must have, at some point in time, continuously served at least one (1) full term on the Board of Directors of the Lower Lakes Female Hockey League. The Board Member at Large position does not have the same stipulation.

Additionally, per the LLFHL Bylaws (Article 1 (4)), no-one elected to the LLFHL Board may sit on any other Executive Council or Board of an Association affiliated with the Ontario Women's Hockey Association or with any other Hockey Canada affiliate/participants in Ontario.

Nominations must be submitted using the proper form located on the LLFHL website and must be received either by **email** sent to <u>1stvicepresident@llfhl.ca</u> or **mailed** to the following address:

Lower Lakes Female Hockey League Attn: 1st Vice President 225 Watline Avenue Mississauga, ON 147 1P3

**Deadline for nominations is March 14, 2016**. Nominations received after this date will not be considered. The list of nominations will be published to the League's members by April 14, 2016.

Please direct any questions to 1stvicepresident@llfhl.ca